
View this email in your browser

Go out to the whole world; proclaim the gospel to all creation. Mark 16:15

A fresh new look for The Summit Online

In Advent, we eagerly await the new thing that God is doing among us—the coming of
God’s reign in Jesus, Emmanuel, God with us. And of course, throughout the church year, in
the liturgy—and especially in the Eucharist—we experience God with us in tangible and
profound ways. It is especially fitting, then, that this Sunday, on the first day of Advent, and
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at the start of a new liturgical year, we are launching the long-awaited and much-
anticipated new Summit Online website.

All your favourite features and more at the new Summit

Online:

Weekly resources for liturgical teams. Weekly readings and liturgy notes, prayers of
the faithful, music suggestions and the ‘Exploring the Word’ resource for RCIA
groups can all be viewed online, with easily downloadable files also available for
‘Exploring the Word’ and the prayers.
Articles from The Summit’s rich archive will be republished, gradually building an
online trove of resources for the formation of liturgical ministers. The handy new
search function will also help you find the articles and resources you most need.
‘This Sunday’ feature on the homepage, where you can find the resources for the
coming Sunday all in one place, including a link to the full text of the readings on
Universalis. You can also jump to the resources for the following Sunday or access
the next twelve weeks of a particular season.
Easy and intuitive site navigation with multiple ways to access the resources you
need, share and print them, with a simple menu bar and ‘breadcrumbs’ to help you
find your way around.
Thematically organised ‘libraries’, where you will be directed to curated lists of
excellent resources from around the web, as well as relevant Summit articles. This
month, you will find libraries on Advent, music and prayer. We will also be publishing
regular news items on liturgy-related events and developments.
An index of recommended music and hymns (to be launched in 2022) to
supplement the weekly suggestions. The index will be searchable by season, saint,
part of the Mass, rite and topic, to help you find just the right piece of music.

In early 2022, we will be running online training sessions on how to get the most out of this
online liturgical resource. In the meantime, go to summit.melbournecatholic.org and start
exploring!
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You have received this email as a parish, priest, deacon or staff member
of the Catholic Archdiocese of Melbourne or as a subscriber to this e-newsletter.

Was this email forwarded onto you? Subscribe here.

Contact us:
Proclaim: Office for Mission Renewal

Catholic Archdiocese of Melbourne 
proclaim@cam.org.au | www.melbournecatholic.org

The Archdiocese is committed to the safety, wellbeing and human dignity
of children, young people and adults.
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